
 

 

 

Autumn One  in Year 1 

 

   

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Other information 

English Maths Reading 

We are 
reading… 

 

   

This term we will be 

using the book  

‘ Lost and  

Found’ by Oliver 

Jeffers.  

 

During our lessons,  

We will be making  

predictions, creating 

posters and finding out 

lots of facts about 

penguins. 

 

The children will be 

learning to: 

- Combine words to 

make sentences. 

-Leave spaces between 

words. 

-Begin to use capital 

letters and full stops. 

- Use a capital letters 

for names, people and 

the personal  

pronoun ‘I’.  

 

   

Children will complete daily phonics lessons 
using our Phonics scheme Little Wandle. 
Children will be assessed half termly on the 
sounds taught each half term.  
Each child will complete 3 reads a week. 
Each read focuses on a different skill 
decoding, prosody and comprehension. These 
books will be sent home on a Friday starting 
from the 12th of September.  
The children will also bring home a ‘Reading 
for Pleasure’ book. This book is to enjoy 
together as a family. This book will be 
swapped twice a week.  

We will be following the White Rose 

Maths programme of study and beginning 

the autumn term learning about place 

value and start work on addition and 

subtraction. We Will be completing lots of 

our lessons practically using concrete 

resources. 

 

Maths homework will link to the current 

learning objectives. 

Our PE days will be… 
 Mondays and Fridays.  
 
Please come into school in your 
PE kits. A Highfields PE kit is a 
red t-shirt, black tracksuit 
bottoms, leggings or shorts, red 
jumper or zip-up and trainers. 
If you would like to bring black 
pumps for indoor lessons, you 
are more than welcome.  
 

Tuesday 2nd September: Start of Year One. 
Tuesday 9th September: Meet the Teacher meeting 
Wednesday 1st October: School Photographs 
Tuesday 21st October: Parents Evening 
Thursday 23rd October: Parents Evening 
Friday 24th October: Last Day of Autumn 1.  
 
Homework 

• Set on Friday and due in the following Wednesday. 
• Homework to be sent home in book bags.  
• Photo evidence of completed homework is  

to be uploaded onto Tapestry.  
• Reading at least 3 times a week, ideally every  
night.  
 


